Exit 1 / Cana Water System Interconnection: The cost estimate for the project has been
complete. The resolution to apply for funding is in the approval items. The VDH application for the
infrastructure bill funding is due May 6. VDH will also have their normal annual DWSRF funding

application that is due on May 6™. The VDH FCAP folks have been encouraging folks to apply for both
pools of funding and this can be done with the same application.



